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 Impact: Please see previous summary of this measure 

 

Research Analysis 

 

The floor substitute to engrossed Senate Bill 1709 transfers the Office of Client Advocacy and 

the Office of the State Long-Term Care Ombudsman within the Department of Human Services 

to the Office of the Attorney General. 

 

CHANGES BETWEEN THE FLOOR SUBSTITUTE AND ENGROSSED VERSION 

 

The floor substitute changes the transfer of the Office of Client Advocacy and the Office of the 

State Long-Term Care Ombudsman from the State Department of Health to the Office of the 

Attorney General. 

 

Prepared By: Matthew Brenchley 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

The measure is currently under review and impact information will be completed. 

 

Prepared By: House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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